UNIVERSITY OF LOUISIANA MONROE

TO:

Dr. Eric Pani, Vice President of Academic Affairs

FROM:

Dr. Judy Fellows, Associate Dean and Chair - Calendar Committee

Ø

DATE:

June 17, 2013

RE:

Calendar Committee Annual Summary

The Calendar Committee met as a group one time during Academic Year 2012-2013. The Committee reviewed the two calendar scenarios prepared by the Chair and recommended a preference. Following that meeting, the Chair submitted the recommended scenario to Dr. Pani for review and approval. All subsequent calendar revisions were a collaborative effort between Dr. Judy Fellows, Anthony Malta, Kristal Anzalone, and Cori Smit.